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Principal Focus:
We have two administrators who are new to BMS this year. While we intend to build on success at BMS, we 
also will be working on continuous improvement in Math, ELA, attendance, and behavior. We worked with 
the BMS team during leadership week and SBE to outline areas of focus (see below) and expectations. One 
area that we will be working on is creating a trauma informed building that emphasizes resilience. While we 
know that our students come from an environment that creates high ACES scores, we need to help them 
develop tools and a mindset that will address their strengths and competencies. We will provide a safe place 
with consistent expectations and routines throughout the building, while providing support, but not enabling 
behaviors that inhibit their personal growth. In addition, we are providing support and an atmosphere that 
will help students overcome academic deficiencies through the use of intervention programs, an 
advisory/power block, and parent involvement.
Sheila Hall
Moving into a new position as assistant principal at BMS I plan on focusing on learning my new role to 
support students and staff. I plan on focusing on the fundamental work of equity to ensure that the needs of 
students are met. My goal is to work on identifying barriers that prevent students from learning and finding 
solutions so that students are empowered in engaging in their learning. Part of my entry plan for the 
beginning of the school year is to focus on building relationships, increase student attendance and 
understand the school culture of the building and support the principal's vision for the school. I look forward 
to the new incoming school year working with BMS students, guardians and staff.

Leadership Week and SBE
During leadership week we worked to set goals and plans on achieving those goals, for academic 
improvement, SEL, behavior (positive reinforcement through PBIS), and attendance. We will strengthen our 
writing across the curriculum through intentional planning, institute intervention in math and ELA through 
new curriculum and reinforcement during advisory/power block. We have developed plans for positive 
reinforcement of behavior through our SUKAPI initiative (Supportive Understanding Kindness Achievement 
Perseverance Integrity). This initiative will provide consistent and timely recognition/intervention. We also 
worked on consistent expectations in each classroom-office throughout the school that will emphasize 
positive interactions, self-responsibility, and resiliency. 

EVENTS
We have made a few changes at BMS for this year. The first day of school, Thursday August 21, 2025 will be 
for 6th grade only. This will allow students the opportunity to become oriented to their new school, learn 
expectations, and meet staff in a less stressful way (without upper classmen). 
Our Open House will be August 27, 2025. We will provide school tours, opportunities to meet teachers, and 
assistance with setting up Infinite Campus access. 

COMMUNITY OUTREACH:
One of focuses this year will be to continue and improve parent communication through positive contact and 
relationship building. All teachers will be sending out positive contacts weekly, administrators and counselors 
will be working on positive reinforcement, and teaching communication and interpersonal relationship skills 
to prevent and resolve conflict. A parent will be a part of the BMS School Leadership Team (SLT). 




